
 
Monday 28th September 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

DIAR (Drop in and Read) Workshops 

 

 

We would like to inform you that we will be hosting parental workshops to give you support in reading with your 

child at home.  

 

In these workshops we will cover any questions that you may have about specific needs and scenarios when it comes 

to reading at home, as well as general Literacy tips and guidance. We will also be able to model how we read within 

school to promote best reading practice at home. 

 

If you are interested in attending one of these reading workshops, please return this slip to Miss K. Turner at 

reception. We will then allocate dates of workshops for you to attend. 

 

Please also notify us whether you would like a morning workshop or an after school workshop. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr Hollingbery 

Literacy Lead 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Child’s name: ________________________________ 

 

Class: _______________________________________ 
 

 

Please delete where appropriate.  

 

o I want/ I do not want to attend a workshop.        

 

o If yes, I would prefer a morning/after school workshop                          

 

 

 


